
 

For Local 8 Members at YouthCare 
March 14, 2023 

   

You’re Invited! 
 
OPEIU Local 8 supports the work our members do by donating during annual 
fundraising drives. We have several spots for members to attend the YouthCare 
luncheon March 23, 2023 from 12-1pm at The Westin Seattle. If you’re interested in 
attending, please contact Union Representative Phoebe Feldsher at 
phoebe@opeiu8.org.  
 

If you have any questions, contact Union Representative Phoebe 
Feldsher at phoebe@opeiu8.org or 206-441-8880 ext. 119. 
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